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MTM Youth Services Covid-19 Policy for Young People

Symptoms of coronavirus
Symptoms of COVID-19, flu and common respiratory infections include continuous cough, high temperature, fever or chills, loss of or change in your normal sense of taste or smell, shortness of breath, unexplained tiredness, lack of energy, muscle aches or pains that are not due to exercise, not wanting to eat or not feeling hungry, headache that is unusual or longer lasting than usual, sore throat, stuffy or runny nose, diarrhoea, feeling sick or being sick

If you have symptoms of Covid-19, or have had a positive test result in the last 5 days, please do not attend. Please let us know if you can no longer come. This includes meeting your youth worker on a one-to-one basis.

Cancellation/Postponement

The NYA (National Youth Agency) requires providers to review their Action Plans and Risk Assessments and take steps to reduce the risk of community transmission, so if local or national restrictions change before any session, or other circumstances change, we may need to cancel or postpone your session and we will notify you about this if it should happen as soon as possible.
The Session

We may ask you to follow certain procedures on arrival at the session; please assist us by following these and any other systems in place during the session, e.g. social distancing, mask-wearing (we will have spares if you forget to bring one), regular handwashing, etc.  
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